
 
GRADUATE ASSISTANTSHIPS  

SCHOOL OF SOCIAL WORK 
2025-26 

 
The School of Social Work is advertising for graduate teaching assistantships for the fall and spring 
semesters of 2025-26.  Some of these will be new appointments, while others may be renewed.   
Assistantship positions are located in Iowa City unless otherwise indicated.   Due to the uncertainty of 
state appropriations and departmental budgets at this time, some assistantships may not be filled 
or delayed in being filled until the positions can be funded. 
 
Teaching assistants assist faculty with course instruction.  We anticipate having at least 8 teaching 
assistantships available.  Duties may include providing assistance in conducting library searches, test 
preparation, grading assignments and/or tests, lecture preparation, coordination of field or volunteer 
activities, and conducting review sessions.  Qualifications include completion of prerequisite courses and 
the ability to communicate verbally and in writing.  Some courses require more specific duties and/or 
qualifications.  Detailed information for each teaching assistant position will be available in the packet of 
application materials.   
 
Application packets for graduate assistantships will be available electronically, beginning Saturday, 
March 1, 2025.  The application deadline is Monday, March 24, 2025.  Application materials should be 
returned to Chuck Wieland, Administrator, electronically at charles-wieland@uiowa.edu .   Please feel 
free to contact Mr. Wieland at 335-1263 or charles-wieland@uiowa.edu if you have any questions 
regarding these assistantships. 
 

The terms and conditions of employment, including but not limited to wages and benefits, in these 
positions are governed by a collective bargaining agreement between the Board of Regents, State of 
Iowa, and UE Local 896/COGS, the union representing graduate teaching and research assistants at the 
University of Iowa.  Copies of this collective bargaining agreement will be provided upon your 
appointment and may be viewed either from the University web site: 

 

http://www.uiowa.edu/hr/relations/Cogs/cogs.html 

or from the Union web site: 

http://www.cogs.org 
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